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Kate, one of our Payroll Specialists, 
joined the MM team in April 2017. She 
took on a major role in a big project 
just months later. She loves baseball, 
Broadway musicals, collecting antique 
books, nature walks, scrapbooking, and 
sewing. She will celebrate 23 years of 
marriage to her best friend later this year. 
They spend their time watching baseball 
and football and playing games with their 
three children.
“My favorite part of working with Miller 
Management is working with our clients. I 
know that ministry work can be busy and 
challenging and I love it when I get to serve 
the kingdom by making an administrator 
or pastor’s day a little easier.”
We’re so glad you are on our team, Kate!

Staff Spotlight: 
Kate LaFrance

In January of 2020, Microsoft will be ending their support of Windows 
7. This could impact your organization if you still have a computer 
running on that version. The suggestions from Microsoft are to either 
upgrade your current computer(s) - around $150 - or to purchase a 
new computer that will come equipped with the newest version of 
Windows. 
The other impact for your organization, is with MM Remote Access. 
Beginning in January, our office will not be able to guarantee that 
Remote Access will work with Windows 7 platforms. We suggest 
that you mirgrate your computers to Windows 10. 
Here is the link from Microsoft with some more info: https://www.
microsoft.com/en-us/windows/windows-7-end-of-life-support-
information.

Windows Update

https://www.microsoft.com/en-us/windows/windows-7-end-of-life-support-information
http://goodfaithaccounting.com/newsletter/
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 Success Story

MM Volunteer Day

Welcome, Beth Hoffman!

We are so thankful for the feedback we receive during our end-of-
year anonymous surveys. Like this one: 

“MMS is a wonderful partner in the gospel. Your excellent customer 
service, accurate reports, and professionalism allows us to focus 
our efforts on ministry to people. I am thankful that your organization 
exists and the massive administrative load you take from our 
ministry staff. We would not be able to accomplish as much in 
terms of caring for people, sharing 
the gospel, and teaching His Word 
if we did not have the myraid 
of services that you provide.”

Our staff got the opportunity to have our 2nd annual Volunteer 
Day last month. The Kansas City office spent a morning helping 
the Parkville Women’s Clinic by checking off all their To-Do 
list items. And the Springfield office was able to help clean up 
a Parish house between guests. We are grateful for the time 
to help our communities, and such great staff to want to help 
out! You can see some pictures of the events on this blog post.

Beth  has  recently  join  our  team  as an  Administrative  Professional, 
as you may have heard when you call our office. She comes to 
us from a background in marketing and administrative/coordinator 
roles. Beth is known for her customer service, hospitality, and hard 
work ethic. She has been an excellent addition to our MM team!

The Happenings
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